
Dear Parents and Carers,   

Another very busy week at Tower Hill draws to a close .  This week has seen visits, visitors, sporting events, assemblies and 
parent workshops, phew! We are looking forward to meeting with you all next week at our parent consultation evenings 
where we will be reviewing the targets set in the summer term annual reports.  You will receive written progress reports 
about your child's learning later in the Autumn term. 

Year 1 went for ‘a 
walk around Cove’ to 
explore their locality.  
They were looking out 
for man made and 
natural objects. 

Cross Country Fun Run - 8 children 
from Years 4 & 5 took part in a fun 
run at Samuel Cody School. There 
was a boys race and a girls race 
and in each, our children ran 
against over 100 children from 
other local schools. A very wet and 
muddy event but a fantastic effort 
from Team Tower Hill! 

Amazing Egyptian homework arte-
facts designed and made by pupils in 
Year 3. 

Y2 Netball Festival - 10 children 
from Year 2 visited Elvetham 
Heath Primary School to take part 
in a netball festival. They played 
lots of games to develop their 
skills and even had a go at some 
small matches against teams from 
other local schools. 

Year 4 go to Fishbourne Palace 



Upcoming dates……… 

Monday 21st Oct—PTA meeting at 2.30pm 

Tuesday 22nd Oct—Year 3 Egyptian Workshop—Don’t forget to dress up! 

Tuesday 22nd Oct—11am Canton Class Ukulele Workshop—parents welcome 

Wednesday 23rd Oct/ Thursday 24th Oct—Parent Evening Consultation Meetings—
DEADLINE to make appointments on Monday 

Friday 25th October—INSET day—no school for children 

Achievement: 

EY/KS1—Seth 

KS2—Bobby 

Confidence: 

EY/KS1—Leah 

KS2—Scarlett 

Fairness: 

EY/KS1— Aria 

KS2— Alfie H 

Friendliness: 

EY/KS1—Spencer 

KS2—Holly M 

High Expectations: 

EY/KS1—Kacper 

KS2—Lily-Rose 

Respect: 

EY/KS1—Arabella 

KS2—Joe 

Headteachers Star Spotter Award:    Amelie B                     Class of the Week for Attendance:  Eiffel Class 

Headteachers Smart Award:   Joseph                       Attendance:  99.6% 

This week the children were visited by Princess Jill from 

the Aldershot Panto! The whole of EY and KS1 will being 

going to see her on stage at the Princes Hall in December.  

Oh no they’re not! Oh Yes they are!! 

REMEMBRANCE 

Poppy Merchandise will be on 

sale as of next week in the 

office.  Please give generously. 


